
 

PARKING NOTICE 
VIOLATION 

 
 

PER THE RULES OF THE OYSTER HARBOR 
CITIZEN’S ASSOCIATION, THERE IS NO 

PARKING ALLOWED ON OYSTER HARBOR 
ROADS, INCLUDING PARKING IN THE 

SWALES THAT LINE THE ROADS. 
 

OVERFLOW PARKING IS AVAILABLE AT 
THE HARBOR ROAD LOT, FISHING CREEK 

PARK LOT AND THE 
BOOKER/WASHINGTON PIER LOT. 

 

THIS IS A WARNING NOTICE 
 

CONTINUED FAILURE TO ADHERE TO THE 
NO PARKING RULES OF THE ASSOCIATION 
WILL RESULT IN YOUR CAR BEING TOWED 

AT THE OWNERS EXPENSE. 


